
Good news: DCM and DAWCO are celebrating 
their 70th anniversary

Dear valued business partners,

2020 marks an important milestone as we proudly celebrate our 70th  
anniversary. The big day was actually on March 23, and as usual a range of events 
were planned for this special day. Unfortunately, like all of you, we were faced 
with this unprecedented pandemic that spoiled the celebrations. But this is only 
a temporary setback!

DCM Group (including DAWCO and DCM Integrated Solutions) won’t easily forget  
the importance of this day and is committed to celebrating this memorable  
anniversary. We need to recognize seven decades of hard work, filled with success 
thanks to partners like you. We are so proud of this accomplishment! 

It is with great pride and enthusiasm that we unveil the new look of our logos for 
the occasion:

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued trust 
in us over the years. Thanks to your collaboration, as a business partner, you 
have actively participated in the development and success of our Group, and we 
are grateful to you.

Together we will continue on this adventure and take on many new and exciting 
challenges. We are counting on your support for the next 70 years and trust in 
that will be there for you for all your future projects. 

Thank you for helping us realize our goal of becoming an industry leader.

Serge Tousignant
President


